
 

 

 

 

 

April 11, 2025 
Dr. Karen Lankisch, MHI, RHIA, CHDA, CPPM 
Director of Online Learning 

University of Cincinnati Clermont 
West Woods Academic Center 285 

4200 College Drive 
Batavia, OH 45103 
 

Dear Dr. Lankisch: 

 

The NCRA Formal Education Committee is appreciative of the University of 
Cincinnati, Clermont’s commitment to providing education for cancer registrars. We 

believe that formal education for cancer registrars is an essential element in the 
collection and maintenance of high-quality cancer data, and we are happy to be 

able to work with you to achieve this. 
 
The NCRA Formal Education Committee has completed its review of your 2025 

Annual Report for your Associate Degree Program in Cancer Registry Management. 
Congratulations on having 67 students enrolled in the degree program and thank 

you for all your hard work! 
 
NCRA thanks you for submitting your 2025 Annual Report on the program’s status. 

It is the opinion of the NCRA Formal Education Committee that the Associate 
Degree Program in Cancer Registry Management at the University of Cincinnati, 

Clermont has met the requirements set forth in the NCRA Accreditation Standards.  
NCRA is pleased to award the program continued accredited status. 
 

According to the current schedule of reviews, the NCRA accredited formal education 
programs at the University of Cincinnati, Clermont are due for the following reports: 

 
Annual Report: April 2026 

Reaccreditation: April 2027 
  
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Warm Regards, 

Mary K. Maul 

 

Mary Maul, NCRA Manager of Education Programs 

On behalf of the  

NCRA Formal Education Program Review Committee 


